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Chief Administrative Office, Parks Division, recommending the Commission provide
recommendations for projects to be added to the supplemental request for Fiscal Year 19/20 CIP
Budget.

DEPARTMENT RECOMMENDATION
The Parks Division recommends the Parks and Recreation Commission discuss, review, and provide
recommendations for future CIP projects.

DISCUSSION / BACKGROUND
N/A

ALTERNATIVES
N/A

OTHER DEPARTMENT / AGENCY INVOLVEMENT
N/A

CAO RECOMMENDATION / COMMENTS
Chief Administrative Office concurs with the Parks Division recommendation.

FINANCIAL IMPACT
N/A

CLERK OF THE BOARD FOLLOW UP ACTIONS
N/A

STRATEGIC PLAN COMPONENT
N/A

CONTACT
Vickie Sanders, Parks Manager, 530 621-7538
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